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Telephone: 0151-9248661       

Email: admin.greatcrosby@schools.sefton.gov.uk 

Website:www.greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com  
School Mobile Contact Number for Absence Reporting: 07860 003244 (text only) 

 

Code of Conduct designs 

Thank you to all who entered our Code of Conduct design 

competition. We will announce the design we will have printed in 

the next week or so. 

Young Minds training course 

They run a variety of free online training courses that can help you 

feel more confident in your ability to nurture good mental health in 

the children and young people around you. We've just added lots of 

new dates, so have a look on our website to find the one that's right 

for you. https://youngminds.org.uk/find-a-course 

Covid Alert 

Can we remind all parents & carers to email covidalert@gcp.org.uk 

with test results please, as there has been an increase of cases over 

the last week in Crosby. 
 

Crosby Housing Association Shop 

Need donations of school uniform, any size, age, or colour. School 

shoes, PE pumps/ trainers, PE kits, book bags and coats all 

welcome. Items can be dropped off Mon-Sat 10am-4pm. 

Uniform event will be held at 11am till 4pm on: Sunday 18th July, 

Sunday 25th July and Sunday 15th August you can call on 0151 

6650230 for any more information. 

 

Monkhouse 

Monkhouse have asked us to remind parents to shop for school 

uniform this July. Supply this year is under pressure due to Covid -

19 and the restrictions. Thanks 
 

Mapac – please see attached flyer 
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 22nd November 2019 

 

Diary Dates 
 

 

Term Ends – 

Friday 16th July at 

1.30pm. 

 

 

 

Year 1-6 return – 

Thursday 2nd 

September at 

8.30am 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next year holiday 

dates are on the 

school website 
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